
[DATE]
Joseph Barloon 
General Counsel
Office of the United States Trade Representative
600 17th Street NW
Washington, DC 20508

Re: Enforcement of U.S. WTO Rights in Large Civil Aircraft Dispute - Docket No. USTR–2019–0003

Dear Mr. Barloon:

I, [YOUR NAME], submit the following comments in regard to the proposed increased duties on imported European cheeses. 

I strongly oppose the proposed increase in tariffs on virtually 95% of all cheese imported into the United States from producers in the European Union. These tariffs are disproportional and misdirected as they will negatively impact small businesses in the United States and American consumers, in retaliation for matters relating to civil aviation, not agriculture. 

I support the Oldways Cheese Coalition, an organization working to “inspire people to embrace the joys of the old ways of eating traditional cheeses in healthy amounts.” Along with them, I submit these comments.

[OPTIONAL] My favorite cheese is [IMPORTED CHEESE] made in [COUNTRY OF ORIGIN]. This cheese will most likely be affected by the proposed tariffs. The proposed tariffs have the potential of making these cheeses more expensive affecting me as a consumer. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Cheeses and other agricultural products are not related in any way to the large civil aircraft dispute, and as such, I urge you to exclude all cheeses and other agricultural products from these retaliatory duties. 

Sincerely yours,


[NAME
ADDRESS]
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